HTFS NEWS

inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts

12 May 2023 www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick Twitter—@HtfsBerwick holytrinityear-



Class 4 and 5 Skipping

This week we were joined by the skipping school who came to work with Class 4 and 5 on a fun skipping project. We are hoping it will inspire our classes to take up more skipping for fun, to help them keep extra fit. We also plan to add this into our lunchtime activities too. Great fun was had by all!





Consultation Update

NCC has approved the publication of statutory proposals for the re-organisation of schools in the Berwick Partnership and the statutory consultation commenced on Thursday. The consultation will run until midnight on Thursday 8th June 2023. The proposal is published on the Council's website.

This week's award winners:

Class 1

Sports Award - Ethan for enthusiasm and energetic moves in dance.

Class Award - Freya for progress and confidence in Maths.

Class 2

Sports Award - Spencer for good batting.

Class Award - Connor for a good report of the Titanic sinking.

Class 3

Sports Award - Anna for persevering in mastering a tricky skill.

Class Award - Layla for great ideas in her poem about the storm.

Class 4

Sports Award - Jessie for super skipping skills in our workshop on

Class Award - Audrina for excellent character descriptions of Mr and Mrs Twit.

Class 5

Sports Award - Mathew for super perseverance and enthusiasm in skipping.

Class Award - Sadie for amazing effort and progress with her times tables.

Head Teacher's Award

Betsy for brilliant effort and hard work in all subjects.

Diary Dates

Monday's this half-term

Athletics for all classes. With Mrs Bridgewater. Please bring an outdoor sports kit for children in Class 2-5.

After school club for Class 4 and 5 until 4.00pm.

Thursday's this half-term

KS2 drama club with Mrs Green until 4pm.

Monday 15—Friday 19 May

Walk to school week.

Wednesday 17 May

Mini-Police lesson and community litter pick for Class 5.

Thursday 18 May

New Nursery and new Reception Parents Information Meeting 2.30pm.

Friday 26 May

School closes for Half-term holiday.

Boogie Beats

Nursery and Reception are continuing to enjoy Boogie Beats and have great fun singing,



rhyming, moving and dancing to music in the hall. Over the past weeks many of the activities have been themed around the coronation.

Picture News

The question this week -

Should all animals be treated equally?

